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New Students & Families. 
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Dates to Remember 

August  
Fri 30th Father’s Day Stall 
September  
Mon 2nd  Hats required 
Fri 6th Parents & Friends Meeting 2.15pm 
Mon 9th  – Wed 11th Camp Coolamatong – Grades 3 & 4 
Wed 11th  Paynesville Kinder to Visit 
Fri 13th Nexus Arts Performance 
Fri 20th Footy Colours & Hot Dog Day 
Fri 20th Last Day of Term 3. 2.30pm Finish, No PM Bus 
October  
Mon 7th First Day of Term 4 
Thur 17th Zoo Excursion – Junior School 

  
Dear Families, 
 
It has come to that time of the year when we begin to start thinking about plans for the 
following year. It is an exciting time for Eagle Point Primary School as we are advertising 
for a Learning Specialist for the 2020 school year. A Learning Specialist will continue to 
drive the teaching and learning amongst staff and students and will work closely with the 
Leadership Team to support all teachers and aides in our school to become even better. 
Currently Mrs Langley and Mrs Clarke share some of the responsibilities of this role and 
are doing an amazing job. We will keep you updated on the outcome of this role in the 
future. 
 
Thank you to the families that invested the time to have their say in the Parent Opinion 
Survey. We really appreciate your feedback as we use this data in a variety of ways. Our 
students have also had their chance to provide feedback in their Student Opinion Survey 
with fantastic results. Our student’s positive results exceeded the results from 2018 in all 
but one area. This area is Effort where our students this year reported putting in less effort 
to completing work tasks than in 2018. In the coming weeks the Leadership Team will 
meet with students to ask for their opinions and ideas as to why this might be the case 
and what we can do about it in the future. 
 
A big welcome to the new families who have joined our Eagle Point Primary School 
community over the past few weeks. We hope you feel comfortable and welcome in our 
school and make the most of the opportunities offered here in our school. 
 
Kind Regards,  
Anna Duncan 

 

 

 

  JSC - Juice Boxes are available daily at lunchtime $1.0 0   
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Hats 
Just a reminder that hats are required to be worn 
starting Monday, 2nd September. 
 
District Athletics 
Congratulations to all of the students who competed 
at the District Athletics Carnival on Tuesday 27th 
August. Mrs Simpson was not only impressed and 
proud of your athletic achievements but also with your 
supportive manner and sportsmanship. A number of 
our students have qualified for Divisional Athletics 
which will be held in the next few weeks. A full list of 
qualified students will become available next week 
when places are offered. Students may only compete 
in 3 events and a relay at the next level so some 3rd 
place getters may be offered a place at Divisional 
level.  
 

 
 

 
 
VicSpell 
Good luck to Brodie, Alana, Mackenzy and Jasmine 
who will represent Eagle Point PS at the annual 
VicSpell competition held at Nagle College on Friday 
30th August. These students will compete against 

their peers from other schools across the region and 
we wish them all the best. 
 
Fathers Day Stall 
Don’t forget the Father’s Day Stall Tomorrow. All 
items will be $5.   
 
Cricket Clinic 
On Tuesday 3rd September our school will be visited 
by a Cricket Clinic aimed at increasing interest and 
skills in young children in our area. Although the skills 
clinic is specifically for Grade 1/2 students, other 
children will have the chance to try out cricket during 
lunchtime. Thank you to Mrs Simpson for organising 
this activity for our kids. 
 
Bushwalking Club 
This week during clubs the bushwalkers went to the 
top of the Eagle Point Bluff. 
 

 
 
Uniforms 
We currently have several missing jumpers, could all 
families please check the labels on jumpers you have 
at home and return any that may have been brought 
home by mistake. 
 
Library books 
We are fortunate enough to have recently purchased 
more books to enhance our literacy program.  Luckily, 
Bec helps us catalogue all our books and we thank 
her for assisting us with this process. These books 
need to be covered, and we have had some wonderful 
helpers doing this throughout Term 2.  This does not 
have to be completed at school.  You, or someone 
you know may be happy to contact a few at night, or 
in a time that suits them.  If you are available to help 
with this process, please let the office know.   
 

 

  



 ROOM 1 QUALITY LEARNING 

 
 

Quality Learning:  

 

Room 1 has been learning about poetry. We read some alliteration and rhyming poems, and then we 

had a go at writing our own. We turned our poems into a class book. We also made a class book about 

Book Week. Our class books are in our classroom library and we can read them during buddy reading. 

 

   



 

 

   



 

 



  

 

  



 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

  

 

 



  



 


